
May 26,2017

Melissa Henshaw

Deputy Clerk
City and Borough of Sitka
ICQ Lincoln St.

Sitka, Ak. 9983 5 Sent via email: melissa.henshaw@citvofsitka.org

Dear Melissa,

Along with my attached application, this letter confirms my interest in continuing on the Animal
Hearing Board. Although not very active, when needed the board acts as a buffer between an
alleged offender and possible punishment.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincei

\ V
Susan Royce
1919 Cascade Creek Rd.

Sitka, Ak. 99835

Svroyce@gmail.com






